
County of Santa Clara
Public Health Department

3003 Moorpark Avenue
San Josc*. California 9512S

(Tei) 40S.423.0701

(Fax) 408.423.0702

August 23, 2006

Ashlee Y. Oh

Community Benefit and Community Health Manager
Kaiser Permanente, San Jose and Santa Clara Service Areas

19000 Homestead Road, Building One, 2"^ Floor
Cupertino, CA 95014

Dear Ashlee,

The Santa Clara County Public Health Department is delighted to request $20,000 in
funding from Kaiser Permanente to augment the County’s efforts to expand targeted
HIV test-counseling to Santa Clara County residents. As you know, the Board of
Supervisors this year allocated $375,000 (total project budget) in one-time monies to
support this initiative from July 1, 2006 through October 2007.

The Public Health Department’s administrative offices are located at 3003 Moorpark
Avenue. San Jose. CA 95128. Our Department's website is at
http://www.sccaov.orQ/portal/site/phd/. Our federal tax-exempt number is 946000533.

For purposes of this application, the contact information is:

Kevin Hutchcroft

Senior Health Care Program Manager
HIV/AIDS Prevention and Control Program
770 S. Bascom

San Jose, CA 95128

(408) 494-7878 phone
(408) 4947871 fax
Kevin.Hutchcroft@hhs.co.santa-clara.ca.us

The Centers for Disease Control and Prevention, through its Advancing HIV Prevention
initiative, has emphasized the importance of early diagnosis of HIV infection. The
resources dedicated to this local initiative will allow us to expand the outreach of our
HIV test-counseling program to persons most at risk of HIV infection. Please contact
Kevin for additional information, and please accept my appreciation to Kaiser
Permanente for the thoughtful consideration of this request.

Sincerely.
/ /,.

Guadalupe S. Olivas, PhD
Director, Public Health Department

The Pubiic Health Department is a division of Santa Clara Valley Health & Hospital System.


